
Daily Announcements 

8-24-17 

Picture day is Monday, August 28th.   Comb your hair and wear a 
nice shirt :) 

Tutoring will begin on Tuesday—September 5th.  Tutoring is offered every 

Tuesday and Thursday morning at 8am.  Your teachers will be available for  

extra help in any and all of your classes. 

Happy Birthday To: 

Matthew Cox 

Nathaniel DeLuca 

Christopher Marlow 

Ethan Sheely 
DON’T FORGET to stop by the library for your 

Birthday pencil! 

  
  

All 8th Graders currently signed up for the Washington DC trip - there will be a  

mandatory student meeting at 8am in Mrs. Kwiecinski’s Room (Room 247) on 

Monday, August 28th.  During this meeting, you will be picking your roommates 

for the trip.  If you do not attend, your roommates will be selected for you.  Also, 

please bring your signed Medical Release forms that were mailed to you.  If you 

did not receive yours, see Mrs. Kwiecinski.  If you are still interested in the trip 

and want to sign up, you have until September to do so.  Don’t wait though as 

your roommates will have to be chosen by the 28th.  Don’t delay, sign up now!  

There are only 4 spots remaining! 

 

 Matilda Book 

  

 Blue Pencil Pouch 

 

An Angel 

 

Roderick Rules Book 

 

ATTENTION ….. Mr. Gray will no longer be available after school.  If you need 

to turn in your physical, please see him before school or during passing periods 

during the day. 

Last night your Kahler football team had a very successful inter-squad scrimmage.  We appreciate all of your  
support  and look forward to our opening home game next Wednesday vs. Wilbur Wright.  There were many high-
lights from last night, here are a few:  Luke Neidy and Billy Henry each ran for a touchdown and threw a touch-
down pass a piece.  Tyler Wellman and Tommy Tinsley each caught touchdown passes.  Nick Tattini and Karson 
Colin each had long touchdown runs.  Karson also ran back a kickoff for a touchdown.  It should be an electrify-
ing year for Kahler football, come on out and don’t miss the show!!   Our CHEER and DANCE teams did an  
outstanding job cheering on the team, providing half time entertainment and spreading school 
spirit.  Thank you girls for the energy and excitement you bring to these events!    
 


